
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 

From: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD 
Sent: 
To: 

Tuesday, October 20, 2015 10:42 AM 
jamesbruc@aol.com; mfeldewert@hollandhart.com 

Cc: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD; Jones, William V, EMNRD; McMillan, Michael, EMNRD; 
Wade, Gabriel, EMNRD 

Subject: RE: Case 15397 /Devon Energy 

Gentlemen: 

Your request for a continuance is granted. Since this case will entail some lengthy testimony and, correspondingly, cross­

examination, I agree that a day be set aside for this hearing. I'll request that both parties pursue an off-docket date for 
the week of December 7th. The Thursday of the week is set aside for a Commission Hearing, so please work around that 
day. Please keep us informed of your progress. Thanks. PRG 

Phillip R. Goetze, PG 
Engineering and Geological Services Bureau 
Oil Conservation Division 
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 
Direct: 505.476.3466 
e-mail: phillip.goetze@state.nm.us 

From: jamesbruc@aol.com [mailto:jamesbruc@aol.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2015 10:02 AM 
To: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD <florene.davidson@state.nm.us>; Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD <Phillip.Goetze@state.nm.us>; 
Jones, William V, EMNRD <WilliamV.Jones@state.nm.us>; McMillan, Michael, EMNRD 
<Michael.McMillan@state.nm.us> 
Cc: mfeldewert@hollandhart.com 
Subject: Case 15397 /Devon Energy 

All: Please continue the above case to the December 3rd hearing. Mike Feldewert (representing OXY) does not object. 

Also, if this case moves forward it could well be lengthy, and Mike and I thought it might be worthwhile to look at a special 
hearing date, maybe early in the week of Dec. 7th. Let us know what you want to do. 
Thanks. 

Jim 
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